MC/08/78

Representation on the Methodist Council: Shetland District

The Shetland District is unable to appoint a lay representative to the Council for 2008/09.  The Council is asked to agree that they may appoint a presbyteral representative instead – as they have been asked to do for the period 2009-13.  The overall numbers of lay and ordained district representatives will remain as even as is possible given the number of districts (16 ordained and 15 lay).  The name of the representative will be brought to the Conference in the usual way.

